Harlowton Public Hearing Minutes October 24, 2023 Harlowton City Hall

The Harlowton City Council opened a Public Hearing at 6:30 pm at the Harlowton City Hall. The Council held the hearing to inform the public of the Annexation of the New Hospital into city limits, at 25 US HWY 191 N.

Council Members are all in favor of annexing the New Hospital into the City limits.

TJ Tupker asked if the towns people have to pay for the water to the new hospital? Mayor Paul Otten stated that no, the public won't have to pay for it.

There being no further questions or comments, the meeting was adjourned at 6:50

City Present: Mayor Paul Otten, City Attorney Brent Brooks, City Clerk-Treasurer Debbie Johnson, Deputy Clerk Deshawnda Carver, Sarah Williams Public Works Director Bob Schuchard- Absent Council Members Present: Charley Bennett, Frank Brouillette, Johnny Cooney III, Kathleen Schreiber

Council Members Absent: Allison Jones, Ron Teig

Public Present: TJ Tupker, Susan Beley, Tom Keating

No hospital representation.

Paul Otten, Mayor

City Deputy Clerk, Sarah Williams